
WRFS 
Alexander City, 
Alabama 
July 9, 1947 

Dear Friend, 
Thank you so very much for your kind 

report of reception of our test broadcast. 
The information you gave was most helpful 
and was so appreciated. The report from 
the greatest distance away was from 
Guatemala, Central America. Thank You. 

4DIO'S FRIENDLIEST STATION 
(7*, 

Lem Coley 
Manager 
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Thank you very much for the information 
contained in your letter telling of the 
reception of our equipment test program. 
This information was very helpful, aid 

your` report of the log was entirely correct. 

Lam Coley 
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